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Traffic Alert: Nighttime Lane Closures July 10-12 along Glenn McConnell 
Parkway at Bees Ferry Road Intersection 
 
Charleston County Government announces the following traffic alert regarding lane closures along Glenn 
McConnell Parkway at the Bees Ferry Road Intersection as part of the Bees Ferry Road Widening Project: 
 

• The lane closures will occur July 10-12 between 8 p.m. and 5 a.m. at the Glenn McConnell Parkway and 
Bees Ferry Road intersection so workers can perform asphalt work. 

• At least one lane in each direction will be open on Glenn McConnell Parkway at all times. 
• Workers with flags will be present to direct traffic through the lane closures. 
• All road work is dependent on weather. If the weather is poor June 10-12, work will continue on the next 

weather-permitting night. 
 
Drivers traveling through the project’s construction zone are asked to be aware of equipment and crews working in the 
area at all times. The public is also asked to notice traffic control signs, reductions in speed limit and message board 
information. 
 
The goal of the project, which is expected to be completed April 2014, is to make improvements to the entire 4.5-mile 
length of Bees Ferry Road from Savannah Highway (U.S. 17) to Ashley River Road (S.C. 61). The project was requested 
by the City of Charleston and is funded by the Charleston County Transportation Sales Tax Program. Partial funding for 
the project was approved by voters in the second Transportation Sales Tax bond referendum. 
 
Visit the official website at http://roads.charlestoncounty.org for public meeting notices and up-to-date news and 
information about all Charleston County Transportation Sales Tax road projects. Anyone with questions about the project 
can call Charleston County’s Transportation Development Department at (843) 202-6154.   
 

----- 
 
For information on Charleston County Government news and services, the public can: 

• Visit our website: www.charlestoncounty.org 
• Follow us on Twitter:  

o Main County account: https://twitter.com/ChasCountyGov 
o Traffic and road project info. only: www.twitter.com/ccroadwise 

• Like us on Facebook: http://www.facebook.com/pages/Charleston-County-Government/474878989220753  
o Emergency Management Department: http://www.facebook.com/EMDChasCo 
o Consolidated 9-1-1 Center’s Public Education Program: http://www.facebook.com/pages/Charleston-County-

Government/474878989220753#!/pages/Charleston-County-Consolidated-9-1-1-Center-Public-Education-
Program/186965438015227 

o Board of Elections and Voter Registration: http://www.facebook.com/pages/Charleston-County-Board-of-Elections-
and-Voter-Registration/103895809694986 

• See us on You Tube: http://www.youtube.com/user/charlestoncountygov  
• Watch County Council meetings online http://www.ustream.tv/channel/charleston-county-government  
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